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Birthday Policy 
Dear Parents,  
 
At Aleph Bet Preschool and Kindergarten, we love to help celebrate your child’s 
birthday. You are welcome to coordinate with your child’s teacher a time and day 
that is most convenient for you. Birthday celebrations must be arranged with the 
staff at least two weeks in advance. The school will provide a cake mix and frosting 
the children will bake and share the cake together, allowing them to participate in 
the party. Parents are welcome to bring in paper goods, fresh whole fruit, and a 
beverage for the party.  
 
A gift for the child’s classroom can be brought in.  
Party bags are not allowed to be distributed in school.  
Parties usually last 20 minutes and you are welcome to bring family members 
along. If you cannot attend the party, your child’s birthday will still be celebrated 
with the class and we will make sure your child has a wonderful and meaningful 
birthday experience.  
 
If you wish to distribute invitations at school for a party, you are having at home: 

1.  Everyone in the class has to be invited 

2.  The party should not be on Shabbat or any other Jewish holiday. 

3. The party must be kosher for all the children. 

Feel free to contact me with any other further questions or concerns: 
Mussie@Alephbetaz.com  
 
Mrs. Mussie Levertov  
Director  
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